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March 10, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by the move toward school vouchers. Our system of

public schools helps with social mobility. This is the American dream and

also creates a stronger economy through merit rather than inheritance. Our

schools feed he worlds greatest university system. Vouchers will starve the

public schools of needed funding.

Please assure me that you will work to improve education.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our strong universal education.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


